
REF-Sector Gender Focal Points Network 
December 2019 Meeting [MoM] 

Date/time/venue Thursday, 05 December 2019, 9:00 – 16:30, Zaatari Camp 

Attendees 
 

Inter-Agency Coordination Unit [IACU], Sector Gender Focal Points from WASH, 
Health, Gender FPs from field and Camp Coordination. 

1. FGD with BAC [Boys Agents of Change] 

The BAC boys were invited to the meeting, and the participants discussed the impacts on the boys created 
by BAC’s activities. The experiences had by the boys were significant, encouraging them to build confidence 
and self-reliance, to help others and to improve their life and academic skills. It was noted that BAC’s 
activities play a role in contributing to the community development as well since the boys are feeling a sense 
of inclusiveness. Some recommendation was made in order to ameliorate the educational environment. 

 

2. FDG with TIGER [These Inspiring Girls Enjoy Reading] 

The TIGER girls and their coach shared their experiences in the project with the SGFPN members, 
emphasizing the positive effects on their personal development in terms of life and academic skills. It was 
highlighted that TIGER projects contribute to prevent the school dropout and early marriage and to 
motivate the girls to keep on learning for their future. It was particularly recommended to design an 
awareness activity targeting parents to support their daughters to continue education.  

 

3. SGFPN regular meeting [Sessions 1 & 2] 

2020 work plan based on November meeting discussions and FGDs  

4. AOB 

5.  

Action Points: Responsible Deadline 

Coordination  IACU With the MoM 

Participants  

 
IACU 20 November COB 

Next Meeting 

Next SGFPN meeting will be on Thursday, 06 February 2020 from 11:30 to 13:30 UNHCR EMOPS  

 


